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VISIT TO THE AIR FORCE MUSEUM 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

Please be informed that a visit to the Air Force Museum Palam, New Delhi has 
been planned for our Pre-Nur-KG students on Thursday 14th March 24.  

The trip is scheduled within school hours and it’s a regular working day for 
the students. The dispersal of students will be at 1:30 pm. Please note the 
details- 

• Buses will ply at the usual school timings in the morning. 
• Dispersal will take place at 1:30pm. Kindly plan accordingly. 
• Students are to be dressed up in their winter school uniform with ID 

card. 
• Students must carry their water bottles, sun caps and sanitizers. 
• Meals will be provided by the school. 

For any concern, please connect with the class teacher. 

 
Warm Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


